
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

CITY OF WILMINGTON, NC 

CITYWIDE TREE PLANTING   

   CONTRACT NUMBER:  S12-0319 

 Sealed proposals addressed to the Purchasing Manager, P. O. Box 1810, 305 Chestnut Street, 

5th Floor, Wilmington, NC 28402, and marked “CITYWIDE TREE PLANTING” will be received until 

3:00 p.m. on March 28, 2019 at the Purchasing Division, 305 Chestnut Street, 5th Floor, Wilmington, NC 

and through email to jennifer.goley@wilmingtonnc.gov.

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The scope of work consists of planting approximately 145 trees 

throughout the City of Wilmington, North Carolina.

All firms submitting bids for the proposed work must be registered with The Secretary of State. 

 Specifications and Bid Documents are available for review and/or pick up at the Office of the 

Purchasing Manager, 305 Chestnut Street, 5th Floor, Wilmington, NC.  If you would like the bid 

documents emailed to you, you may request them by contacting Jennifer Goley by email, 

jennifer.goley@wilmingtonnc.gov, or by phone (910) 341-7886. 

The City of Wilmington does not discriminate of the basis of race, sex, color, age, national origin, 

religion or disability in its employment opportunities, programs, services, or activities. 

Bids for this project shall be guaranteed by all bidders for a period of 30 calendar days following 

the bid opening. 

THE CITY OF WILMINGTON RESERVES THE RIGHT TO REJECT ANY AND ALL BIDS. 

Daryle L. Parker 

Purchasing Manager 

March 13, 2019  
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